
 
General Responses Received 
 
Cllr Surinder Desi: 
 
Cllr Rose Stratford and Cllr Surinder Dhesi did a dummy test run from Horton 
Hospital to John Radcliffe Hospital at 2:30 and it took about 30 minutes in a flashing 
ambulance car. Traffic congestion has increased and when you get to the John 
Radcliffe Hospital you can never find parking place and then you are panicking 
because you have not got any change. The John Radcliffe Hospital could not cope 
with the increased activity with births they had to send some babies to the Horton 
and to other Hospitals. Banbury and Bicester have grown considerable since the last 
census in population and we need a obstetric led service locally. 


